
Join us for our FMCA Middle School 

Schedule Walk 
September 16th at 6:00 p.m. 

This is an opportunity for parents to spend an evening walking through the student schedule! Parents will report to 
their child’s homeroom and get a copy of the student schedule to follow throughout the evening. We will run seven 

minute class periods starting promptly at 6:00 p.m. 



• Rotate through your student’s schedule

• Meet our teachers

• Learn about our classes 

• Hear class expectations

• Learn about specials 

• See our classrooms

• Ask questions

• Have an opportunity to learn more 

about how the middle school uses 
FACTS to keep parents informed 

We look forward to seeing you then!


